
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Hello Everyone, my name is Analuz Carrillo and I am beyond thrilled to announce that I will be running for the 

2017-2018 Student Government Association Parliamentarian position.  I am currently working towards my AA 

degree at Richmond Community College.  I plan to transfer to the University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill to 

major in Economics. I am also a member of Phi Theta Kappa and serve as the Richmond CC HOSA President. 

With over 400 hours of Community Service I am the candidate you are looking for. 

 

Why are you interested in becoming a student government officer? 

 

I feel order and structure matters when it comes to the RCC Student Government Association meetings.  It is my goal to 

ensure that every meeting is followed through by using the Robert’s Rules of Order.  By being your 2017-2018 SGA 

Parliamentarian I will make sure this happens. 

 

What skills and strengths do you possess that are specific to carrying out the duties for the position you applied? 

 

The skills and strengths I possess are communication, leadership, and interpersonal skills. I have had the honor and 

privilege to represent the Great state of North Carolina at serval National and International events. In doing so, it has 

given me the experience and leadership training every Parliamentarian needs to be successful.  

 

What are your ideas and goals for the next year as an officer of the student government association? 

 

My goal for next year as your Parliamentarian is to ensure that every meeting is conducted with precision and quality. By 

doing this I will be able to advocate and ensure that every single student’s voice is heard.  

 

What is your plan for increasing student participation in campus activities and clubs? 

 

My plan to get clubs and the student body involved is very simple….advertise and promote.  It is my goal to ensure that 

every student at Richmond Community College feels like they are a part of something. Your passion is my passion so 

together let’s be stronger. 

 

 


